
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 
 

Thank God for E. Stanley Jones’ “TEN STEPS TO 
VICTORY”.  Here are the ten C’s… 

1) Consider your ways.  See if they 
correspond with the Way.  Look honestly 
at your life. 

2) Change your directions.  When you are 
wrong, repent. 

3) Connect with Christ.  You will need His 
grace and power. 

4) Consent to surrender.  He is your Lord. 
5) Cease from struggling.  Don’t try to do 

this yourself…let Him do it. 
6) Concentrate on acceptance.  He is 

making an offer to you – accept it. 
7) Cleanse your past…make restitution 

where it is necessary and possible. 
8) Christianize your relationships.  Let the 

Lord fill you completely with His Holy 
Spirit.  Yield completely. 

9) Cultivate your quiet time with Christ 
10) Create outlets and activities.  Keep 

your life full of adventures and 
serendipities.  Living for Christ is a great 
way to live! 

Valley Church… 
                    There’s a place for you!       

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Equipped in the Spirit…Equipped in the Word  
Going everywhere…meeting needs in Jesus Name  
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 

Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen 
Scott will be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre 
for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery  facilities available 
to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us 
for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend.  

 
“IT’S A WONDERFUL LIFE”  Movie Night               

A Valley Church Christmas tradition - 

TONIGHT at 6 pm.  Childcare (& popcorn!) 

will be provided. 

This week… 
 

ESL Christmas Party – Monday, December 15th at 7 pm           
This will be the last ESL until the new year when it will resume 
on Monday, January 5th.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-
4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group  
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part 
of the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to 
pray each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the 
enclosed prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing 
about your answers to prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  CHRISTMAS BANQUET – 6 pm on Tuesday, 
December 16th.  Cost - $2 and an optional $5 gift exchange.  
This will be the last SOULTREK until the new year.  Contact 
Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 or tim@valleychurch.ca for details. 
 
Ladies Morning Out will resume after Christmas. 

Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge 
& Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special 

moments with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to 

use in the bulletin.  

Christmas Eve Services – Wednesday, December 

24th…Three services – 4, 6 and 8 pm followed by 

cookies  and cider downstairs. Please plan on 

bringing a plate of homemade Christmas baking 

to go with the cider. 

Remember to pray for Gillian, Josh & Evelyn Kodis after 

Andy’s sudden passing.  A celebration of Andy’s life was held at 

Valley Church yesterday.   

Darcy Cash…at home with the Lord – Darcy went to be with 

Jesus recently…no more sickness…no more pain!   

Year End Giving – If you wish to receive a tax receipt for the 

2014 taxation year, please submit your offering by the last 

Sunday in December. 

Photos on front – Clockwise from top left – The Reedmans plan 
on having a “quiet” Christmas this year…we assure you that Nigel 
& Nadine love their children, Morgan & Oliver dearly!  Dave & 
Christine Bergen’s beautiful daughter, Elise, and son, Thomas; 
Carrey Gao and our guest musician, Carolyn Arends, on Sunday 
night. 
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